
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week, the children have been looking at shapes and patterns of 
shapes.  We have seen shapes on our clothing  in our setting and out-
side. We have used frames on the lightbox, both as shapes them-
selves and to frame other shapes and patterns. It is amazing 
how many you see  once you start to look. 
 
Some children have been practicing mark making colouring in 
shapes, whilst others have been building or arranging loose 
parts.  
 
As the weather has (finally) started to get warmer, we wanted 
to remind you that we do not have facilities for storing all the 
lunches in our fridge.  We recommend that you put an icepack in 
with your child’s lunch to keep it cool. Especially if  it contains dairy 
products or other food which needs chilling and if your child 
comes to breakfast club, when it may be a while before they eat it. 
For information our lunchtime is between 11.45 and 12.30 pm. 
 
We are also very much aware of the need to ensure children stay 
hydrated in hot weather. Please could you provide a named water 
bottle for your child which we will keep on the trolley in the corri-
dor so they can access them at all times.  
 
I have attached our Sun Protection Procedure, which is available on 
our website, which has more information about how we keep the 
children safe in hot weather. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend and enjoy the good weather, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Noah’s Ark team 
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